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Greetings in the Name of our precious Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ!  
Mission work. Last month we spent a lot of time on the road, making many trips: the two Aurels made 
a trip to Ukraine (our 14th) and I made a trip to Bucharest and one to Zalau, in northern Romania, to 
the family that asked us to come there and start a work. Bro. Nicu, our oldest member and one of the 
founding members of our congregation, has been dismissed from the hospital, and is doing better. 
Miriam saw the eye doctor and the situation looks good. All the fluid behind the retina is gone, which is 
great. She needs to see her in 6 months for a check-up.  I am doing better with both my health issues  
(my irritable bowel syndrome and the allergy). Thank you for your prayers! 

We had our annual Bible conference in the first weekend of April. It was a blessed one. Everyone was 
looking forward to it, as it was the first big conference since 2019. Bro. Aurel Munteanu, Aurel Miclea 
and I were the speakers. The conference theme was The Biblical Covenants. People received well the 
messages. One lady professed salvation after the conference and wants to join the church. The brother 
from Zalau who asked us to come start a work there, asked for scriptural baptism, as his is an irregular 
one. The Lord gave us several spiritual victories, in the midst of opposition and a lot of spiritual battles. 

Literature work. The printing and the shipping of literature was paused due to the many preparations 
we needed to make for the conference. We did ship 14 large packages last month, and in the mean time 
have resumed  translation work and the work in the print shop. I will write more about this in the next 
prayer letter. Please continue in prayer for our mission and literature work in this part of the world! 
Thank you again for being part of it! May our sovereign God bless you abundantly! Bro Raul 
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